
 

 

 

 

  

Friday, 9th June 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know about our arrangements for September and to inform you as to 
who your child’s new class teacher and TA(s) will be. Please see the table overleaf for further 
information. 
 

Staffing Updates 

There are several staffing changes to make you aware of as we head towards the end of the 

school year. 

Year 1 and 2 Team leader Mrs. Norton and Year 6 Hippos class teacher Miss Garnett will both 
be leaving Warden House at the end of the school year to begin new adventures. We wish 
both members of staff all the very best for their futures and thank them both for all of their hard 
work and dedication to the children at Warden House during their time with us. We wish them 
well with the next part of their professional lives and hope that they keep in touch! 
 
Following the news of Mrs. Norton and Miss Garnett’s departures, we are delighted that we 
are able to offer more permanent roles to Mrs. Cleary and Miss Woods who joined us as new 
teachers in September to cover Miss Allsopp and Mrs. Hockley’s maternity leave. Mrs. Hockley 
has already returned to work and Miss Allsopp will return to work ready for the start of the new 
school year. 
 
Miss Allsopp will be taking over the role of Year 1 and 2 Team Leader from Mrs. Norton on 
her return in September. Miss Allsopp is also getting married in the summer holiday and will 
return to school as Mrs. Marcks. We wish her and her fiancé all the best for a fantastic day! 
 

Exhibition Evening 

Our annual ‘Exhibition Evening’ takes place this year on Tuesday 4th July between 4:30pm 

and 6pm. ‘Exhibition Evening’ is always a lovely event where each teacher will open up their 

classroom to share a range of high-quality learning outcomes from across the year. Please do 

come along to visit our classrooms and celebrate our children’s learning and all they have 

achieved. Please do visit our other classes too – and take some time to call in to see your 

child’s new year group and say “hello” to their teacher for next year to find out what they will 

be learning about. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr Rob Hackett 
Headteacher 
 
 



 

Current Class: Moving to: Taught by: Teaching Assistants: 

New Reception Classes 
Please note children will 
not be sorted into classes 
until the start of term 2. 

Yr. R Ducklings 
 

Mrs. Camilleri 
(Team Leader) 

Mrs. Franks 

Yr. R 
Hedgehogs 

Miss Wyatt Mrs. Weir 

 

Year R Ladybirds → Yr. 1 Otters Miss Woods 
Mrs. Dymond and Mrs. 
Ashington 

Year R Hedgehogs → Yr. 1 Bears Miss Glanville Mrs. Coomer 

 

Yr. 1 Bears              → Yr. 2 Tigers Mrs. Cleary Mrs. Fagg 

Yr. 1 Otters           → Yr. 2 Penguins 
Mrs. Marcks 
(Team Leader) 

Mrs. Johnson and Ms. 
Valentine 

 

Year 2 Frogs → Yr. 3 Starfish 
Mrs. Bishop &  
Mrs. Grant 

Ms. Burnley 

Year 2 Tigers → Yr. 3 Foxes 
Mrs. Hockley 
(Team Leader) 

Mrs. King and Mrs. 
Watson 

 

Yr. 3 Bees        → Yr. 4 Zebras 
Miss Mann and 
Mrs. McDonald 

Mr. Marsh, Mrs. Platts and 
Ms. Westfield 

Yr. 3 Starfish               → Yr. 4 Sharks Mrs. Glinn 
Ms. Williams and Ms. 
Knowles 

 

Yr. 4 Zebras               → Yr. 5 Bees 
Mrs. Bowyer 
(Team Leader) 

Mrs. Atkins & Mrs. 
Barrows 

Yr. 4 Sharks → Yr. 5 Elephants Mrs. Gann 
Ms. Seager and Mrs. 
Barber 

 

Yr. 5 Pandas → Yr. 6 Ravens Miss Robinson Ms. Rolfe and Mrs. Collard  

Yr. 5 Giraffes  → Yr. 6 Pandas Mrs. Bristow 
Mrs. Orchard and Mrs. 
Creed 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 


